
Special Edition: Week Without Driving  
 
Did you know there’s a 
nationwide event called Week 
Without Driving? 
 
Communities everywhere are 
embracing this week and 
considering how nondrivers in 
their communities move. It’s a 
week to rethink how to build 
more accessible places for 
everyone. Whether you're 
walking, rolling, biking, catching 
public transit or a ride from 
someone, the Week will inspire 
you to reimagine our streets.  So 
mark your calendars, spread the 
word, and join us Monday, 
September 29 through October 
5, 2025! 
 
Remember to use the hashtag 
#WeekWithoutDriving and 

tag @AmericaWalks and @[organization] in your posts! We want to amplify your stories, 
share your experiences, and show the world how this week is transforming perspectives on 
transportation! 
 
 


